
A planning application will be made to Cambridge City Council by Christmas. We hope to start 

construction of the kitchen build-out in spring 2020, with this in use by autumn 2020. The remaining 

Bateman Street frontage works are potentially due to commence in the summer 2020 and be in use by 

autumn 2021. The creative arts hub is proposed to commence construction in autumn 2020/spring 2021 

and be in use by 2022.  

 

Any other comments? 
All responses from today’s exhibition will be considered by the project team in preparing the planning 
applications.  Please use this space below to let us have any other comments/ideas: 
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Closing date for receipt of comments is 22nd October 2019.  

To make a comment you can: 

• Complete the response form below and place it in the box provided at the exhibition 

• Take a copy of the response form away with you and return it to: 

The Bursar, St Mary’s School, Bateman Street, Cambridge, CB2 1LY 

Or: Jenny Page, Turley, 8 Quy Court, Colliers Lane, Stow-Cum-Quy, Cambridge, CB25 9AU 

• Write by email to comments@stmaryscambridge.co.uk or stmarys@turley.co.uk 

• Respond via the St Mary’s School website at www.stmaryscambridge.co.uk    

 

Thank you for attending the exhibition. 

We hope you found it useful. 
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